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March 10, 2023


Dear BCS Friends,


The season spring is almost here, and the experiential changes that appeal to our senses are representative of changes that occur in our professional and personal lives too.  


The 2022-2023 school year that we are currently in has been a year filled with opportunities and challenges like any other year.  Yet with last week’s announcement that Sister John Ann will be retiring as BCS principal effective June 30, 2023 things will change for our community at the end of this year’s academic year, and into next year.


Sister John Ann has faithfully served in various capacities in Catholic education for the past 62 years, the last 20 years as BCS principal.  We are so grateful to her for her dedication to our faculty, staff, students, and parents, in doing her very best to lead an elementary school as a follower of Jesus the Christ.  Any leadership role consists of making difficult decisions and being vulnerable to various criticisms.  Sister John Ann Mulhern led with professionalism, class, and holiness.  She is truly a woman of the Spirit.


Hopefully, we have opportunities to individually thank her and offer her well-wishes over the next 4 months, and in a special way to publicly offer gratitude to her at the end of this school year.  Stay tuned for details regarding this public celebration.


Please know that a search for the next principal will commence very soon.


 The challenges and realities of offering a solid Catholic elementary education are many, and are formidable.  The sacrifices that are made by faculty, staff, parents and guardians are commendable, and are necessary.  Our school mission statement announces that we provide a “rigorous academic program rooted in Gospel values that prepares our students to be self-motivated leaders, humble servants and life-long learners.”  The bottom line is that we still are able to provide a high-quality, well-rounded education for all of our students in pre-school through 8th grade.


Having received inquiries from parents of other religious beliefs who want a faith-based education for their children, it has been decided to have one set of tuition fee for all families.  So, please encourage your non-Catholic friends to join you at BCS.  





In consultation with advisory board members, the tuition rates for the 2023-2024 school year for Kindergarten through 8th grade are:


YEARLY       	MONTHLY        


1 Child		$5,400		$450(Increase of $29/month) 


2 Children 	$8,520		$710(Increase of $36/month)


3 Children	$10,620		$885(Increase of $43/month)


4 Children 	$11,400		$950(Increase of $25/month)
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